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We are upgrading infrastructure

to provide better service to
your community.

South Commack Upgrade Project | January 2025

We would like to inform you of upcoming work in your
neighborhood. Energy plays a critical role in our day-to-day
lives and helps ensure the well-being of our community. That’s
why we’re investing in infrastructure upgrades in your area.

Project details:

Beginning on February 18, we are making significant
upgrades to our New Highway facility in Commack. This first
phase of construction will be completed in Spring 2025, with
two more to follow in Spring 2026 and Spring 2027.

Please note, there will be no interruption to service for
our customers.

What you may expect during construction:
*  All work will be done within the National Grid facility.

 Extended work hours may be necessary to complete
excavations. Hours and schedule are subject to change.

»  Construction activities will utilize excavators, vacuum
trucks, and other heavy equipment.

* Foryour safety, please do not enter work zones. Be
mindful of work zones during and after construction.

* If you have questions or concerns, please call or
email our team. You can also visit our project website
for the project map, construction updates, and more.

This is an important notice. Please have it translated.
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Quick project facts:

What: Upgrades within our facility

Where: New Hwy, east of Commack Rd.
When: February 18, 2025 — Spring 2025
Hours: Monday to Friday 8:30 a.m. — 4:30 p.m.

*Extended work hours may be needed on this project. Due to the
complexities of outdoorconstruction, schedule subject to change.

Please note: Every National Grid employee carries a
photo ID card, and any contractor doing work for us is
also required to carry ID.

Questions?

Qe 631-213-2009
[@’] box.Llprojects@nationalgrid.com

@ ngrid.com/southcommack

South Commack Upgrade Project :

mmm  Work Area

Smell gas?

Call 911 or

ngrid.com/gassafety
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